
The NIRB will be hosting community meetings with
community members and local organizations in the
Kitikmeot region, as part of its process reviewing the West
Kitikmeot Resources Corporation’s proposal, the Grays
Bay Road and Port project. The NIRB staff will meet with
the communities to discuss:

• potential issues and concerns
• what you can expect next in the NIRB’s process
• how you can participate in the NIRB’s process

Meetings will be conducted with simultaneous interpre-
tation in Inuktitut or Inuinnaqtun.

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC

More details will be shared on local radios, Facebook,
and posted flyers on general community boards.

Public Registry: www.nirb.ca/project/125987
Contact us!

Nunavut Impact Review Board
PO Box 1360, Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0

Toll-Free Phone: 1-866-233-3033
email: info@nirb.ca

COMMUNITY LOCATION 2025

Kugaaruk Community Hall April 22 & 23

Taloyoak Community Hall April 24 & 25

Gjoa Haven Gideon Memorial 
Community Hall April 28 & 29

Kugluktuk Colin Adjun Hall April 30 & May 1

Cambridge Bay Luke Novoligak 
Community Hall May 2 & 5 

NUNAVUT IMPACT REVIEW BOARD’S REVIEW 
OF THE GRAYS BAY ROAD AND PORT

PROJECT PROPOSAL
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